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Background and Project

- Staff brought ACHC project 

options that could potentially 

be funded through grant 

(Nov 2023)

- 10 fiberglass hearts painted 

by local artists

- CEP presentations took 

place in Feb 2024, funding 

July 2024



Budget

Description Amount

Artist Stipend 10 Artists X $1,350 = 
$13,500

Hearts 10 hearts X $1,350 = 
$13,500

Shipping $2,000

Total $29,000

* Other expenses covered by general fund: materials for 
bases/installation, signage, reception supplies



Background and Process

- Call for Art application with 

theme “Many Cultures, One 

Heart”

- ACHC for feedback (Aug 

2024)

- Call for Art issued 

September 2024 and due 

November 2024



Call for Art

- 29 designs by 20 artists

- Internal staff reviewed and 

determined strongest 18 

applications

- ACHC & 2 Members from DEI

- Criteria: previous body of 

work/design aesthetic and 

artist excellence and design 

(originality and connection to 

the theme)



Process

- Artists notified

- Contracts

- Parks Maintenance 
Team built bases

- Artists pick up hearts 
(Jan 2025)

- Hearts due back to City 
(April 2025)

- Install signage onto 
base





Marketing



Reception



Installation



QUESTIONS & FEEDBACK


